JAMES HIEB
STATE REPRESENTATIVE (HD51)

OREGON HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

June 13, 2023

Timothy G. Sekerak

Chief Clerk of the House

Oregon State Capitol Building

900 Court Street NE, Salem, Oregon 97301

Re: Rep. James Hieb’s Declaration of Actual or Potential Conflict of Interest on HB 2683 (B-Engrossed)

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

Please let this letter serve as notification that I or my relative(s) may have a financial or other interest in the subject matter
of House Bill 2683 (B-Engrossed), which is relating to the Employment Related Day Care subsidy program. As stated
earlier, my family owns and manages multiple early learning and care facilities in Oregon and receives payments from the
State for Employment Related Day Care as one of our revenue streams. This may be considered as constituting an actual
or potential conflict of interest, as defined by ORS 244.020.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Reprg ve James Hieb
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